
 

Brookfield Day Nursery November 2021 

We thank all parents working with us during the 

restrictions we have put into place to avoid the spread 

of Covid. We apologise that parents have to wait a while 

during drop off and pick up time. We will continue to 

follow this procedure at the moment until the infection 

rate starts to drop. 

Harvest collection…… 

A BIG thank you to all the families that supported our 

harvest this year. On Thursday the collection of food 

was taken to the ‘open house’ in Crawley. They were 

extremely grateful and thanked us for the support we 

had given to this very invaluable service. 

Facebook page…… 

https://www.facebook.com/BrookfieldDayNurseryAndHoli

dayClub/ 

We regularly add posts to the nurseries facebook page. 

Please can all parents that use facebook share the 

activities with their friends and families. 

Operation Christmas child…… 

During the week commencing 15-22 November we are 

encouraging all children to fill a shoe box with toys, 

https://www.facebook.com/BrookfieldDayNurseryAndHolidayClub/
https://www.facebook.com/BrookfieldDayNurseryAndHolidayClub/


hygiene items and school supplies from home. Please no 

sweets or toothpaste. These boxes will then be 

distributed around the world to children that may not 

otherwise receive a gift for Christmas. If your child 

would like to take part then please bring the filled boxes 

in between the 15-22 November. Please state on the 

box the age the toys are suitable for and the age 

appropriate for. Thanking you in advance for your 

support. 

Parents evening ………. 

22nd 23rd and 24th November from 5.30-7.00p.m. 

We will be inviting parents to book a 10.00 minute slot 

to speak to their child’s keyworker and see all the 

wonderful displays the children and staff have been 

making. Parents will be asked to wait outside whilst 

other parents are speaking the keyworker. 

 

News from Little Acorns……… 

We would like to say goodbye to Oliver and Catherine, 

they have moved into Rabbit Run. We say goodbye to 

Kilian who has left the nursery and moved abroad.  

We welcome Maddie and are looking forward to 

welcoming Arreeva, Aubrey and Evie in the coming 

months. 



With the weather turning colder please can parents add 

appropriate clothing for inside and outside play. A splash 

all in one suit is a good idea to have. We must remind 

parents to just pack in their child’s bag what they need 

for nursery, any medication must be given to a member 

of staff. Children are able to access their bags within 

the room. We need to make sure the children are kept 

safe. Thank you. 

We have a family board with photographs that are 

important to the child to show. We you haven’t already 

please bring in family photos for the board. Thank you. 

Thank you to all parents that have contributed to 

tapestry with photos and comments about their child. It 

is very much appreciated and can help with your child’s 

development. 

News from Rabbit Run……… 

We would like to say goodbye to Sofia, Thomas and 

Misha who have moved into Foxes Den. We look forward 

to seeing you all grow further in your development. 

Holiday Club…….. 

The Holiday Club will open from the 20th – 24th 

December. On the 24th December the nursery and 

Holiday Club closes at 2.00pm. 


